Liberty High School
850 2nd Street

Brentwood, CA 94513
925.634.3521

Heather Harper, Principal
Assistant Principals: Den 1 - Veronica Polk; Den 2 — Carl Moise;
Den 3 — Michael Burstein; Den 4 - Scott Hansen

January 11, 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,
It's time to start thinking about our course registration process for the 2019-20 school year.

Counselors will be holding Course Registration presentations for our students in the PAC as follows:
January 22" Junior class
January 23: Freshmen class
January 24™: Sophomore class

During our presentations, Counselors will review information regarding graduation requirements,
college entrance requirements and academy offerings. We will also show students how to fill out the
course request form. After your child’s presentation, we encourage that you spend time as a family
reviewing our course catalog, available online, and select the most appropriate electives that help
support your child’s educational goals and interests. The online 2019-2020 course catalog can be found
on our Liberty High School home page: http://libertyunion.schoolwires.net/liberty.

In preparation for course registration, we will be hosting an “Elective Rush” in our Gym on Thursday,
January 17" during lunch. This event will give students the opportunity to learn more about our elective
offerings and be able to interact directly with teachers offering the course.

Please note that your child is required to return his/her course request form with a parent signature
by February 1%*. There may be a delay in scheduling your child in classes if his/her course selection form
is not turned in on time or is incomplete.

We invite you to attend one of our student presentations should you wish to listen to the information
that’s being provided to your child.

Sincerely,
Liberty High School Counseling Department



